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18690 Main St. 
Tuolumne, CA 95379 
(209) 928-4505
04/10/2023
The transition to ESO has begun, current launch date is May 1st. We got back some of our data and the Firehouse system is currently operational.
Last month I was assigned as an agency representative to the EOC in Tuolumne County for the storm issues for 48 hours.
 Radio installation is ongoing.
A town hall meeting is planned for Wednesday April 26th at 6:00 p.m. to discuss the CSD application.
In January we ran 29 calls, February 21 calls, and March we ran 43 calls for service.
As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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